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The Gift of the Magi
A different sort of book for everyone except those who have given up completely.
(and even they might secretly enjoy it.)

The Catcher in the Rye
Their Eyes Were Watching God is a 1937 novel by African-American writer Zora
Neale Hurston. It is considered a classic of the Harlem Renaissance of the 1920s,
and it is likely Hurston's best known work.

Speak
William Faulkner [RL 8 IL 7-12] An aristocratic Southern woman hides a macabre
secret. Themes: lost love; secret passions. 36 pages. Tale Blazers.

Paper Towns
8 starred reviews ∙ Goodreads Choice Awards Best of the Best ∙ William C. Morris
Award Winner ∙ National Book Award Longlist ∙ Printz Honor Book ∙ Coretta Scott
King Honor Book ∙ #1 New York Times Bestseller! "Absolutely riveting!" —Jason
Reynolds "Stunning." —John Green "This story is necessary. This story is
important." —Kirkus (starred review) "Heartbreakingly topical." —Publishers
Weekly (starred review) "A marvel of verisimilitude." —Booklist (starred review) "A
powerful, in-your-face novel." —Horn Book (starred review) Sixteen-year-old Starr
Carter moves between two worlds: the poor neighborhood where she lives and the
fancy suburban prep school she attends. The uneasy balance between these
worlds is shattered when Starr witnesses the fatal shooting of her childhood best
friend Khalil at the hands of a police officer. Khalil was unarmed. Soon afterward,
his death is a national headline. Some are calling him a thug, maybe even a drug
dealer and a gangbanger. Protesters are taking to the streets in Khalil’s name.
Some cops and the local drug lord try to intimidate Starr and her family. What
everyone wants to know is: what really went down that night? And the only person
alive who can answer that is Starr. But what Starr does—or does not—say could
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upend her community. It could also endanger her life. And don't miss On the Come
Up, Angie Thomas's powerful follow-up to The Hate U Give.

The Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time Indian
"First published in the United States of America by Viking Penguin Inc. 1953"--title
page verso.

Room
William Golding’s unforgettable classic of boyhood adventure and the savagery of
humanity comes to Penguin Classics in a stunning Graphic Deluxe Edition with a
new foreword by Lois Lowry As provocative today as when it was first published in
1954, Lord of the Flies continues to ignite passionate debate with its startling,
brutal portrait of human nature. William Golding’s compelling story about a group
of very ordinary boys marooned on a coral island has been labeled a parable, an
allegory, a myth, a morality tale, a parody, a political treatise, and even a vision of
the apocalypse. But above all, it has earned its place as one of the indisputable
classics of the twentieth century for readers of any age. This Penguin Classics
Graphic Deluxe Edition features an array of special features to supplement the
novel, including a foreword by Lois Lowry, an introduction by Stephen King, an
essay by E. M. Forster, an essay on teaching and reading the novel and
suggestions for further exploration by scholar Jennifer Buehler, and an extended
note by E. L. Epstein, the publisher of the first American paperback edition of Lord
of the Flies. For more than seventy years, Penguin has been the leading publisher
of classic literature in the English-speaking world. With more than 1,700 titles,
Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best works throughout
history and across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars
and contemporary authors, as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning
translators.

Of Mice and Men
Bestselling author Sherman Alexie tells the story of Junior, a budding cartoonist
growing up on the Spokane Indian Reservation. Determined to take his future into
his own hands, Junior leaves his troubled school on the rez to attend an all-white
farm town high school where the only other Indian is the school mascot.
Heartbreaking, funny, and beautifully written, The Absolutely True Diary of a PartTime Indian, which is based on the author's own experiences, coupled with
poignant drawings by Ellen Forney that reflect the character's art, chronicles the
contemporary adolescence of one Native American boy as he attempts to break
away from the life he was destined to live. With a forward by Markus Zusak,
interviews with Sherman Alexie and Ellen Forney, and four-color interior art
throughout, this edition is perfect for fans and collectors alike.

The 57 Bus
One of the BBC's '100 Novels That Shaped Our World' A worldwide bestseller and
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the first part of Achebe's African Trilogy, Things Fall Apart is the compelling story
of one man's battle to protect his community against the forces of change
Okonkwo is the greatest wrestler and warrior alive, and his fame spreads
throughout West Africa like a bush-fire in the harmattan. But when he accidentally
kills a clansman, things begin to fall apart. Then Okonkwo returns from exile to find
missionaries and colonial governors have arrived in the village. With his world
thrown radically off-balance he can only hurtle towards tragedy. First published in
1958, Chinua Achebe's stark, coolly ironic novel reshaped both African and world
literature, and has sold over ten million copies in forty-five languages. This
arresting parable of a proud but powerless man witnessing the ruin of his people
begins Achebe's landmark trilogy of works chronicling the fate of one African
community, continued in Arrow of God and No Longer at Ease. 'His courage and
generosity are made manifest in the work' Toni Morrison 'The writer in whose
company the prison walls fell down' Nelson Mandela 'A great book, that bespeaks a
great, brave, kind, human spirit' John Updike With an Introduction by Biyi Bandele

Night
Presents a dramatization of the tragic story of the friendship between two migrant
workers, George and Lenny, and their dream of owning a farm.

East of Eden
NATIONAL BESTSELLER WINNER OF THE PULITZER PRIZE The searing, postapocalyptic novel about a father and son's fight to survive. A father and his son
walk alone through burned America. Nothing moves in the ravaged landscape save
the ash on the wind. It is cold enough to crack stones, and when the snow falls it is
gray. The sky is dark. Their destination is the coast, although they don't know
what, if anything, awaits them there. They have nothing; just a pistol to defend
themselves against the lawless bands that stalk the road, the clothes they are
wearing, a cart of scavenged food—and each other. The Road is the profoundly
moving story of a journey. It boldly imagines a future in which no hope remains,
but in which the father and his son, "each the other's world entire," are sustained
by love. Awesome in the totality of its vision, it is an unflinching meditation on the
worst and the best that we are capable of: ultimate destructiveness, desperate
tenacity, and the tenderness that keeps two people alive in the face of total
devastation. A New York Times Notable Book One of the Best Books of the Year The
Boston Globe, The Christian Science Monitor, The Denver Post, The Kansas City
Star, Los Angeles Times, New York, People, Rocky Mountain News, Time, The
Village Voice, The Washington Post

Hope for the Flowers
From the Academy Award-nominated screenwriter and playwright: an
exhilaratingly subversive inside look at Hollywood from a filmmaker who’s always
played by his own rules. Who really reads the scripts at the film studios? How is a
screenplay like a personals ad? Why are there so many producers listed in movie
credits? And what on earth do those producers do anyway? Refreshingly unafraid
to offend, Mamet provides hilarious, surprising, and refreshingly forthright answers
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to these and other questions about every aspect of filmmaking from concept to
script to screen. A bracing, no-holds-barred examination of the strange
contradictions of Tinseltown, Bambi vs. Godzilla dissects the movies with Mamet’s
signature style and wit.

The Hate U Give
Celebrate the thirtieth anniversary of the Newbery Honor–winning survival novel
Hatchet with a pocket-sized edition perfect for travelers to take along on their own
adventures. This special anniversary edition includes a new introduction and
commentary by author Gary Paulsen, pen-and-ink illustrations by Drew Willis, and
a water resistant cover. Hatchet has also been nominated as one of America’s bestloved novels by PBS’s The Great American Read. Thirteen-year-old Brian Robeson,
haunted by his secret knowledge of his mother’s infidelity, is traveling by singleengine plane to visit his father for the first time since the divorce. When the plane
crashes, killing the pilot, the sole survivor is Brian. He is alone in the Canadian
wilderness with nothing but his clothing, a tattered windbreaker, and the hatchet
his mother had given him as a present. At first consumed by despair and self-pity,
Brian slowly learns survival skills—how to make a shelter for himself, how to hunt
and fish and forage for food, how to make a fire—and even finds the courage to
start over from scratch when a tornado ravages his campsite. When Brian is finally
rescued after fifty-four days in the wild, he emerges from his ordeal with new
patience and maturity, and a greater understanding of himself and his parents.

The Story Of An Hour
A stunning and provocative new novel by the internationally celebrated author of
The Blind Assassin, winner of the Booker Prize. Margaret Atwood’s new novel is so
utterly compelling, so prescient, so relevant, so terrifyingly-all-too-likely-to-be-true,
that readers may find their view of the world forever changed after reading it. This
is Margaret Atwood at the absolute peak of her powers. For readers of Oryx and
Crake, nothing will ever look the same again. The narrator of Atwood's riveting
novel calls himself Snowman. When the story opens, he is sleeping in a tree,
wearing an old bedsheet, mourning the loss of his beloved Oryx and his best friend
Crake, and slowly starving to death. He searches for supplies in a wasteland where
insects proliferate and pigoons and wolvogs ravage the pleeblands, where ordinary
people once lived, and the Compounds that sheltered the extraordinary. As he tries
to piece together what has taken place, the narrative shifts to decades earlier. How
did everything fall apart so quickly? Why is he left with nothing but his haunting
memories? Alone except for the green-eyed Children of Crake, who think of him as
a kind of monster, he explores the answers to these questions in the double
journey he takes - into his own past, and back to Crake's high-tech bubble-dome,
where the Paradice Project unfolded and the world came to grief. With
breathtaking command of her shocking material, and with her customary sharp wit
and dark humour, Atwood projects us into an outlandish yet wholly believable
realm populated by characters who will continue to inhabit our dreams long after
the last chapter.

Fahrenheit 451
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Robert B. Ray examines the ideology of the most enduringly popular cinema in the
world--the Hollywood movie. Aided by 364 frame enlargements, he describes the
development of that historically overdetermined form, giving close readings of five
typical instances: Casablanca, It's a Wonderful Life, The Man Who Shot Liberty
Valance, The Godfather, and Taxi Driver. Like the heroes of these movies,
American filmmaking has avoided commitment, in both plot and technique. Instead
of choosing left or right, avant-garde or tradition, American cinema tries to have it
both ways. Although Hollywood's commercial success has led the world audience
to equate the American cinema with film itself, Hollywood filmmaking is a
particular strategy designed to respond to specific historical situations. As an art
restricted in theoretical scope but rich in individual variations, the American
cinema poses the most interesting question of popular culture: Do dissident forms
have any chance of remaining free of a mass medium seeking to co-opt them?

A Certain Tendency of the Hollywood Cinema, 1930-1980
A seemingly ordinary village participates in a yearly lottery to determine a
sacrificial victim.

Research Methods for Clinical and Health Psychology
This book provides step-by-step instructions on how to analyze text generated
from in-depth interviews and focus groups, relating predominantly to applied
qualitative studies. The book covers all aspects of the qualitative data analysis
process, employing a phenomenological approach which has a primary aim of
describing the experiences and perceptions of research participants. Similar to
Grounded Theory, the authors' approach is inductive, content-driven, and searches
for themes within textual data.

Lord of the Flies
Born into a Jewish ghetto in Hungary, as a child, Elie Wiesel was sent to the Nazi
concentration camps at Auschwitz and Buchenwald. This is his account of that
atrocity: the ever-increasing horrors he endured, the loss of his family and his
struggle to survive in a world that stripped him of humanity, dignity and faith.
Describing in simple terms the tragic murder of a people from a survivor's
perspective, Night is among the most personal, intimate and poignant of all
accounts of the Holocaust. A compelling consideration of the darkest side of human
nature and the enduring power of hope, it remains one of the most important
works of the twentieth century. New translation by Marion Wiesel, with a new
introduction by Elie Wiesel.

The Best We Could Do
The first ten lies they tell you in high school. "Speak up for yourself--we want to
know what you have to say." From the first moment of her freshman year at
Merryweather High, Melinda knows this is a big fat lie, part of the nonsense of high
school. She is friendless, outcast, because she busted an end-of-summer party by
calling the cops, so now nobody will talk to her, let alone listen to her. As time
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passes, she becomes increasingly isolated and practically stops talking altogether.
Only her art class offers any solace, and it is through her work on an art project
that she is finally able to face what really happened at that terrible party: she was
raped by an upperclassman, a guy who still attends Merryweather and is still a
threat to her. Her healing process has just begun when she has another violent
encounter with him. But this time Melinda fights back, refuses to be silent, and
thereby achieves a measure of vindication. In Laurie Halse Anderson's powerful
novel, an utterly believable heroine with a bitterly ironic voice delivers a blow to
the hypocritical world of high school. She speaks for many a disenfranchised
teenager while demonstrating the importance of speaking up for oneself. Speak
was a 1999 National Book Award Finalist for Young People's Literature.

Cracking the AP Spanish Exam
The Gift of the Magi is a treasured short story written by O. Henry. A young and
very much in love couple can barely afford their one-room apartment, let alone the
extra expense of getting Christmas presents for one another. But each is
determined to show their love for the other in this traditional time of giving; each
sells a thing they hold most dear in order to afford a present, with poignant and
touching results that capture their love for one another.

Wonder
In a heart-wrenching, candid autobiography, a human rights activist offers a
firsthand account of war from the perspective of a former child soldier, detailing
the violent civil war that wracked his native Sierra Leone and the government
forces that transformed a gentle young boy into a killer as a member of the army.
75,000 first printing.

A Rose for Emily
Mrs. Louise Mallard, afflicted with a heart condition, reflects on the death of her
husband from the safety of her locked room. Originally published in Vogue
magazine, “The Story of an Hour” was retitled as “The Dream of an Hour,” when it
was published amid much controversy under its new title a year later in St. Louis
Life. “The Story of an Hour” was adapted to film in The Joy That Kills by director
Tina Rathbone, which was part of a PBS anthology called American Playhouse.
HarperPerennial Classics brings great works of literature to life in digital format,
upholding the highest standards in ebook production and celebrating reading in all
its forms. Look for more titles in the HarperPerennial Classics collection to build
your digital library.

The Book of Unknown Americans
This vital student resource takes six different approaches to qualitative methods
and discusses the techniques to use these in research.

The Censors
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The research methods described and illustrated in this book are those particularly
useful to the field of clinical and health psychology and cover both qualitative and
quantitative approaches.

CRACKING THE AP ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE EXAM(2011
EDITION)
One teenager in a skirt. One teenager with a lighter. One moment that changes
both of their lives forever. If it weren’t for the 57 bus, Sasha and Richard never
would have met. Both were high school students from Oakland, California, one of
the most diverse cities in the country, but they inhabited different worlds. Sasha, a
white teen, lived in the middle-class foothills and attended a small private school.
Richard, a black teen, lived in the crime-plagued flatlands and attended a large
public one. Each day, their paths overlapped for a mere eight minutes. But one
afternoon on the bus ride home from school, a single reckless act left Sasha
severely burned, and Richard charged with two hate crimes and facing life
imprisonment. The 57 Bus is Dashka Slater's true account of the case that
garnered international attention and thrust both teenagers into the spotlight.

Introducing Qualitative Research in Psychology
‘I wait for his boots to drop. They fall on Floor, one thump, two thumps, that’s how I
know he’s going to get into Bed with Ma now and make it squeak. I count the
squeaks because I’m excellent at numbers. I have to count, I can’t lose count, if I
lose count I don’t know what. 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10’ Kidnapped as a teenage
girl, Ma has been locked inside a purpose built room in her captor’s garden for
seven years. Her five-year-old son, Jack, has no concept of the world outside and
happily exists inside Room with the help of Ma’s games and his vivid imagination
where objects like Rug, Lamp and TV are his only friends. But for Ma the time has
come to escape and face their biggest challenge to date: the world outside Room.

Cracking the AP Spanish Exam with Audio CD, 2013 Edition
“A triumph of storytelling. Henríquez pulls us into the lives of her characters with
such mastery that we hang on to them just as fiercely as they hang on to one
another and their dreams. This passionate, powerful novel will stay with you long
after you’ve turned the final page.” —Ben Fountain, author of Billy Lynn’s Long
Halftime Walk A boy and a girl who fall in love. Two families whose hopes collide
with destiny. An extraordinary novel that offers a resonant new definition of what it
means to be American. Arturo and Alma Rivera have lived their whole lives in
Mexico. One day, their beautiful fifteen-year-old daughter, Maribel, sustains a
terrible injury, one that casts doubt on whether she’ll ever be the same. And so,
leaving all they have behind, the Riveras come to America with a single dream:
that in this country of great opportunity and resources, Maribel can get better.
When Mayor Toro, whose family is from Panama, sees Maribel in a Dollar Tree
store, it is love at first sight. It’s also the beginning of a friendship between the
Rivera and Toro families, whose web of guilt and love and responsibility is at this
novel’s core. Woven into their stories are the testimonials of men and women who
have come to the United States from all over Latin America. Their journeys and
Page 7/12

Download Free Thematic Analysis Essay Example
their voices will inspire you, surprise you, and break your heart. Suspenseful, wry
and immediate, rich in spirit and humanity, The Book of Unknown Americans is a
work of rare force and originality. This eBook edition includes a Reading Group
Guide.

The Road
The masterful novel of Jazz Age idealism, decadence, and disillusionment by the
celebrated author of The Beautiful and Damned. Here is the timeless story of
mysterious millionaire Jay Gatsby; beautiful debutant Daisy Buchanan; Daisy’s
philandering husband, Tom; and aspiring writer Nick Carraway, who gets caught up
in their drama of elegant parties and doomed romance. With its vivid prose and
perceptive character portraits, it is widely considered to be author F. Scott
Fitzgerald’s masterpiece, as well as one of the greatest novels ever written.
Adapted for stage and screen numerous times, The Great Gatsby is emblematic of
the style and sensibility of the Roaring Twenties as well as a brilliant evocation of
popular culture’s growing disillusionment with the American Dream.

Bambi vs. Godzilla
Provides techniques for achieving high scores on the AP Spanish exam and offers
two sample tests with answers and explanations.

Research Methods in Psychology For Dummies
Auggie Pullman, who was born with extreme facial abnormalities, goes from being
home-schooled to entering fifth grade at a private middle school in Manhattan,
which entails enduring the taunting and fear of his classmates.

The Great Gatsby
Provides techniques for achieving high scores on the AP Spanish exam and offers
two sample tests with answers and explanations.

Applied Thematic Analysis
Douglas Ezzy explains the difference between inductive, deductive and abductive
theory building, provides a guide to computer-assisted analysis and outlines
techniques such as journal writing, team meetings and participant reviews.

Qualitative Analysis
"Originally published in hardcover by Little,Brown and Company, July 1951"--T.p.
vers

Things Fall Apart
Reviews topics covered on the test, offers tips on test-taking strategies, and
includes two full-length practice tests with answers and explanations.
Page 8/12

Download Free Thematic Analysis Essay Example
Oryx and Crake
Twenty stories by the Argentine writer are depict life in South America and the
impact of authoritarian power, repression, and disappearances

The Outsiders
50 years of an iconic classic! This international bestseller and inspiration for a
beloved movie is a heroic story of friendship and belonging. No one ever said life
was easy. But Ponyboy is pretty sure that he's got things figured out. He knows
that he can count on his brothers, Darry and Sodapop. And he knows that he can
count on his friends—true friends who would do anything for him, like Johnny and
Two-Bit. But not on much else besides trouble with the Socs, a vicious gang of rich
kids whose idea of a good time is beating up on “greasers” like Ponyboy. At least
he knows what to expect—until the night someone takes things too far. The
Outsiders is a dramatic and enduring work of fiction that laid the groundwork for
the YA genre. S. E. Hinton's classic story of a boy who finds himself on the outskirts
of regular society remains as powerful today as it was the day it was first
published. "The Outsiders transformed young-adult fiction from a genre mostly
about prom queens, football players and high school crushes to one that portrayed
a darker, truer world." —The New York Times "Taut with tension, filled with drama."
—The Chicago Tribune "[A] classic coming-of-age book." —Philadelphia Daily News
A New York Herald Tribune Best Teenage Book A Chicago Tribune Book World
Spring Book Festival Honor Book An ALA Best Book for Young Adults Winner of the
Massachusetts Children's Book Award

Their Eyes Were Watching God
A fireman in charge of burning books meets a revolutionary school teacher who
dares to read. Depicts a future world in which all printed reading material is
burned.

The Crucible
Special edition slipcase edition of John Green's Paper Towns, with pop-up paper
town. From the bestselling author of The Fault in our Stars. Quentin Jacobsen has
always loved Margo Roth Spiegelman, for Margo (and her adventures) are the stuff
of legend at their high school. So when she one day climbs through his window and
summons him on an all-night road trip of revenge he cannot help but follow. But
the next day Margo doesn't come to school and a week later she is still missing. Q
soon learns that there are clues in her disappearance . . . and they are for him. But
as he gets deeper into the mystery - culminating in another awesome road trip
across America - he becomes less sure of who and what he is looking for.
Masterfully written by John Green, this is a thoughtful, insightful and hilarious
coming-of-age story.

Hatchet
National bestseller 2017 National Book Critics Circle (NBCC) Finalist ABA Indies
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Introduce Winter / Spring 2017 Selection Barnes & Noble Discover Great New
Writers Spring 2017 Selection ALA 2018 Notable Books Selection An intimate and
poignant graphic novel portraying one family’s journey from war-torn Vietnam,
from debut author Thi Bui. This beautifully illustrated and emotional story is an
evocative memoir about the search for a better future and a longing for the past.
Exploring the anguish of immigration and the lasting effects that displacement has
on a child and her family, Bui documents the story of her family’s daring escape
after the fall of South Vietnam in the 1970s, and the difficulties they faced building
new lives for themselves. At the heart of Bui’s story is a universal struggle: While
adjusting to life as a first-time mother, she ultimately discovers what it means to
be a parent—the endless sacrifices, the unnoticed gestures, and the depths of
unspoken love. Despite how impossible it seems to take on the simultaneous roles
of both parent and child, Bui pushes through. With haunting, poetic writing and
breathtaking art, she examines the strength of family, the importance of identity,
and the meaning of home. In what Pulitzer Prize–winning novelist Viet Thanh
Nguyen calls “a book to break your heart and heal it,” The Best We Could Do
brings to life Thi Bui’s journey of understanding, and provides inspiration to all of
those who search for a better future while longing for a simpler past.

The Lottery
Your hands-on introduction to research methods in psychology Looking for an
easily accessible overview of research methods in psychology? This is the book for
you! Whether you need to get ahead in class, you're pressed for time, or you just
want a take on a topic that's not covered in your textbook, Research Methods in
Psychology For Dummies has you covered. Written in plain English and packed
with easy-to-follow instruction, this friendly guide takes the intimidation out of the
subject and tackles the fundamentals of psychology research in a way that makes
it approachable and comprehensible, no matter your background. Inside, you'll find
expert coverage of qualitative and quantitative research methods, including
surveys, case studies, laboratory observations, tests and experiments—and much
more. Serves as an excellent supplement to course textbooks Provides a clear
introduction to the scientific method Presents the methodologies and techniques
used in psychology research Written by the authors of Psychology Statistics For
Dummies If you're a first or second year psychology student and want to
supplement your doorstop-sized psychology textbook—and boost your chances of
scoring higher at exam time—this hands-on guide breaks down the subject into
easily digestible bits and propels you towards success.

A Long Way Gone
A masterpiece of Biblical scope, and the magnum opus of one of America’s most
enduring authors, in a commemorative hardcover edition In his journal, Nobel Prize
winner John Steinbeck called East of Eden "the first book," and indeed it has the
primordial power and simplicity of myth. Set in the rich farmland of California's
Salinas Valley, this sprawling and often brutal novel follows the intertwined
destinies of two families—the Trasks and the Hamiltons—whose generations
helplessly reenact the fall of Adam and Eve and the poisonous rivalry of Cain and
Abel. The masterpiece of Steinbeck’s later years, East of Eden is a work in which
Steinbeck created his most mesmerizing characters and explored his most
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enduring themes: the mystery of identity, the inexplicability of love, and the
murderous consequences of love's absence. Adapted for the 1955 film directed by
Elia Kazan introducing James Dean, and read by thousands as the book that
brought Oprah’s Book Club back, East of Eden has remained vitally present in
American culture for over half a century.
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